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​Dear parents,
I hope you had a lovely Summer! I’m very excited for our new school year and have some exciting things planned for the upcoming term. 

This term our topic question is: ‘How Did Fire Change the World?’ with a focus on The Great Fire of London as well as the Gunpowder Plot; discovering the history of Bonfire Night.
This topic will transform us into Historians and allow us to explore London’s past as well as improving our Geography skills by learning map skills and UK geography. 
As most of you will have seen, our reading race challenge is well underway, with many competitive children aiming to read at least 4 times at home per week in a bid to receive a spot on the golden butterfly and gain a raffle ticket to win a prize. The more raffle tickets earned, the better their chance of winning! Thank you to all parents who have already been so eager to help our children get excited about reading. Please note that these 4 times can be simply 4 x 5 minute sessions, but you MUST sign your child’s reading record so we know that you have heard them. 

This half term, our P.E days remain on Mondays and Tuesdays. Please ensure your child bring both indoor and appropriate outdoor kits for these sessions. 

After a fantastic year last year, I can’t wait to see what the children achieve in Year 2! Thank you all for your continued support. As ever, please let me know if you have any questions or would like a chat about your child’s learning. 
Thank you,
Miss Mapplebeck
